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1. General Thoughts: 
 
My hope is that we are turning the page on the COVID pandemic. With the governor lifting the 
mask requirements in late March our school families and staff can see the horizon of this 
pandemic. I am looking forward to moving into appositive CTE educational activities.  
 
WACTA has just held their spring conference at Great Wolf Lodge with over 244 attendees either 
in person or remotely. Work Based Learning best practices, OSPI updates, and keynote speakers 
were just some of the highlights of the conference. I look forward to working with the WA-ACTE  
planning committee for WA-ACTE Summer Conference. 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
 
      
 
 
3. Matters of Interest: 
 
I am interested in seeing what positive outcome from the latest legislation session will produce. 
I know that WA-ACTE is following several bills that could impact CTE programs around the state. 
 
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
 
The Fame Committee has met several times and work to identify how we can increase 
membership in areas that have declined this year. As sections host their conferences it will help 
increase that section’s membership in WA-ACTE. 
 
Several activities have been discussed that would be implemented at our next Summer 
Conference in August. Some activities include a photo booth, adult refreshments in conjunction 
with our vendors, blood drive, and a live auction in conjunction with our silent auction.   
 


